
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: June 1, 2020 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

 

From: Dr. Rob Preston, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

Re: Course Reimbursement 

       June 18, 2020 Board Meeting 

       

 

 

The following staff members have applied for tuition reimbursement for courses taken during the 

Spring 2020 semester and have submitted the required documentation: 

 

  Stephen Belh   $2100.00 

  Heather Rittman  $2055.00 

  Matthew Schwarz  $2100.00 

  Andrew Kerns-Pancoast $2100.00 

  Emily Gigliotti  $2100.00 

  Timothy Hagerty  $2100.00 

 

 

 TOTAL    $12,555.00     
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